
Dear Planning Team, 

 

I should like to object to the above proposal insofar as it requires the destruction of two plane trees. 

 

They are of considerable age, estimated to be 250years old, and contribute hugely to the 

biodiversity of an inner city neighbourhood. Their presence immeasurably enhances the amenity of 

the area to residents and visitors alike. The destruction of the trees would contravene all current 

official policy for the preservation of the natural world at both national and local level. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Margaret Doyle 

 


